
MEMORANDUM 

April 10, 1967 

TO: 	JIM GARRISON, DISTRICT ATTORNEY 

FROM: 	JAMES L. ALCOCK, ASSISTANT DISTRICT ATTORNEY 

RE: 	RUTH E. LUCAS -', 
''''APOLEOR-STTREET BRANCH, PUBLIC LIBRARY 

On April 7, 1967, I spoke to MRS. RUTH E. LUCAS. Mrs. LUCAS worked at the Napoleon Street Branch of the 
Public Library starting in September, 1963. She recalls 
checking out one book for LEE HARVEY OSWALD. The book was "Brave New World" by Aldous Huxley. As Mrs. LUCAS recalls, OSWALD was by himself and the date was about September 19, 1963. OSWALD was rather curt to her and this is the reason she recalls this particular incident.' Mrs. LUCAS also 
stated that all of the books checked out by OSWALD were 
returned on time. 
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